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To: Utah Public Service Commission 

From: Division of Public Utilities 

 Chris Parker, Director 
 Charles Peterson, Technical Consultant 
  
Date: October 28, 2011 

 

Subject:  Request for extension to file the Division’s report on the solar incentive workgroup, 

Docket Nos. 07-035-T14 and 11-035-104. 

 

In its Order dated July 7, 2011 in the above cited dockets, the Commission ordered the Division 

of Public Utilities (Division) to organize and lead a workgroup to investigate extending and 

expanding the current Solar Incentive Program with Rocky Mountain Power. The Division is to 

report on workgroup recommendations on November 1, 2011.  

 

Because of the need to process additional information the Division has received and still expects 

to receive from interested parties, the Division requests a postponement of the due date of its 

report for one week to November 8, 2011. 

 

 


